
Disconnect your outdoor hoses 
Posted: Nov. 5, 2021 
 
The Tinley Park Public Works Department would like to remind residents to 
disconnect their outdoor hoses to avoid plumbing damage. Leaving hoses 
hooked up could cause damage to the outside spigots or, in some cases, 
inside plumbing. With temperatures dropping, any water left in hoses could 
freeze and expand into the spigot, causing issues. 


